
Our reference:  MGLA300322-8120 

Date: 20 April 2022 

Dear 

Thank you for your request for information which the Greater London Authority (GLA) received 
on 30 March 2022. Your request has been considered under the Freedom of Information Act 
2000.  

You requested:   

This is an information request relating to the MIPIM conference. 

Please include a breakdown of any costs incurred by the organisation as a result of attending 
the conference. This should include but not be limited to: 

• The number of representatives sent

• Costs of travel including the mode and the class of travel

• Any hotels booked including the names and addresses and cost

• Any expenses submitted for food and drink

• Any other expenses submitted by attendees

Please find below the information we hold within the scope of your request. 

• The GLA sent two representatives to MIPIM in 2022.

• Both travelled by train in standard class; the cost was £390.83 return for one attendee and
£347.01 return for the other.

• No costs were incurred for accommodation as these costs were covered by the organisers.

• No other expenses were submitted

If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, quoting the 
reference MGLA300322-8120. 

Yours sincerely 

Information Governance Officer 



 

 

If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the 
GLA’s FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at: 
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-
information/freedom-information  
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